From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 12:24 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 10:09 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-02-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Lauren Cassa

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Comments --

The energy board is supposed to be here for the public, not only is is unfortunate that the board approved the merger of
Union Gas to Enbridge but now we have to pay increase that are not part of inflation. With all the changes our Ontario
government is making right now that directly affects the middle class it would be very un-Canadian and unfortunate for
the board to approve this rate increase.

-- Attachment --





